
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 October 2007 

10.  TREES IN EDGAR MACINTOSH PARK 
 
 Following the deputation the Board noted that there was a record of correspondence that local 

residents were surveyed about the matter in 2002 with a majority favouring the removal of the trees 
and a letter from council staff in 1989 which stated that “… the problem evergreens can then be 
removed with little impact on the landscape value of the park.”   

 
 The Board resolved that the two trees noted in the correspondence be removed forthwith and 

replaced with other appropriate trees within the park.   
 
 The Community Board Adviser and Consultation Team Leader, Capital Programme, provided advice 

that it would be advisable to seek a report on the issue to canvass the matters raised and noted that if 
there were health and safety concerns the trees may come under the delegated authority of the staff 
to remove. 

  
 


